Guardian Angels’ N.S.   Newsletter



March 12th 2014
Scoot on Wednesday
Thank you to all the pupils who remembered to scoot to school today.  Now that the weather is improving we urge more parents and children to walk, cycle or scoot to school.
After School Hockey

We still need some parent volunteers for after school hockey.  The list is in the foyer.  If we do not get volunteers, hockey cannot continue.
World Down Syndrome Day
March 21st of every year is World Down Syndrome Day. This year our school is taking part in celebrating it. All students are asked to leave their school uniforms at home for that day and wear colourful clothes to represent how colourful and different we all are. During that day teachers will have a chat with the students about the topic. Show your support and help your child dress up in the brightest clothes they have.

First Confession

The boys and girls of Ms. Doyle’s and Ms. Molloy’s classes will make their First Confession in the Church tonight.  They have worked really hard in preparation for this and we wish them the very best.

Eason’s Spelling Bee

Congratulations to David Molony, 6th class, who represented GANS in the regional final of the Spelling Bee, which was held in The Red Cow Hotel recently.  
Cyber Safety

We continue to urge parents to be vigilant regarding your child’s use of the internet and social media.  We have heard that there is a currently active site which invites children attending schools in the greater Blackrock area to post a picture of themselves online.

Goal Badges

Goal Badges will be on sale in the foyer on tomorrow and Friday.  €2 per badge.  This fundraising activity is organised by a group of senior boys from Blackrock College.

Lá Ghaelach

In preparation for St. Patrick’s Day, we will hold a Lá Ghaelach on Friday.  This will showcase all the talent that is in the school and also celebrate our Irish culture.  We have been making an effort all week to speak more Irish.  The children can sport the green on Friday.  
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